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Upon taking command of the Real Time Crime Center in April 2022, I 

was unfamiliar with this recommendation and have since asked and 

received an update for each area command. Pit of the 6 Area Commands 

all but the South East has followed and implemented the 

recommendations. The South East area command had and will continue 

to follow the recommendation once the remodel/rebuild has been 

completed which is scheduled for later this summer.  


